
MONICA H. BRAUN

DIRECT DIAL: (859) 231-3903
Monica.Braun@skofirm.com

300 WEST VINE STREET

SUITE 2100
LEXINGTON, KY 40507-1801

MAIN: (859) 231-3000
FAX: (859) 253-1093

September 27, 2018 

ELECTRONICALLY FILED  
Gwen R. Pinson  
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY  40601 

Re: Delta  Natural Gas Company, Inc. / Morehead Plant Utility Board Transportation 
Agreement

Dear Ms. Pinson: 

Pursuant to 807 KAR 5:011, Section 13 and its Transportation of Gas for Others On 
System Utilization Tariff, Delta Natural Gas Company, Inc. (“Delta”) encloses for filing and 
acceptance its Transportation Agreement with the Morehead Plant Utility Board (“Morehead”). 

Delta’s Transportation of Gas for Others On System Utilization Tariff states that Delta 
may execute special transportation contracts with anyone after said contract has been filed and 
accepted by the Public Service Commission. The enclosed Agreement is the standard 
agreement that Delta utilizes for transportation customers, except that if Delta does not receive 
and transport a total volume of 73,000 Mcf after each twelve consecutive billing periods, 
Morehead shall pay Delta for the under-balanced transportation volume at Delta’s then- 
effective rates for Interruptible Service.   

The Agreement contains a minimum annual volume to ensure that the investment Delta 
is making to provide the transportation service is cost-effective and beneficial to Delta and its 
other customers.  Delta has several other transportation agreements with similar minimum 
volume provisions that are on file with the Public Service Commission.   

The Agreement is to become effective December 1, 2018.  Delta kindly requests that the 
Public Service Commission accept this filing by stamping approval of same prior to that date.  

Should you have any questions, please let us know. 



Gwen R. Pinson 
September 27, 2018  

Sincerely, 

Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 

Monica H. Braun


